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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER                 

The Crowning of Our Lady    

The Crowning of Our Lady will take place on Wednesday 1st May 2023. The whole school will 

process to Church to attend morning Mass at St Anne’s Church. I ask that the children come 

dressed in their finest clothes on Wednesday 1st May (please no tracksuits, sportswear, trainers)-

imagine they are going to a wedding! If you do not have any smart trousers or skirts, please allow 

children to wear school trousers/skirts and then their favourite top. I am then asking for each child 

to bring one flower each to school and these can then be collected off the children in Church and 

placed around Our Lady. If any parents or grandparents would like to walk with us to Church, 

please gather in the front entrance to school. We will be setting off from school at 9am as Mass is 

due to start at 9:15am.  

 

Building Work at school 

We have been very fortunate to secure almost £90,000 of funding from The Diocese of Salford to 

change the use of our IT Suite. Building work will start on 7th May and there will be temporary 

fencing outside the computer suite. This will mean that parents/carers will not be able to walk by 

the side of the building and will have to exit via the Key Stage Two playground and walk round to 

the steps leading upto the main school office. I do apologise for any inconveneince that this may 

cause. The whole project should take 6 weeks from start to finish (including the 2 week Whit 

holiday).  

Maths in Year Two 

Year 2 have been enjoying their Fractions topic in maths and this week they used Cheerios to find 

fractions of numbers! Well done Year 2! 



 

Earth Day 2024 

On Monday, Year 1 and Year 2 celebrated Earth Day by writing a Planet Pledge to look after God's 

world and created an Earth Day flower to remind us to care for nature.  

 

St George’s Day 

On Tuesday, we celebrated St George’s Day and the children were invited to wear red and white. 

Year 2 looked wonderful to mark St George’s Day!  



Extra- Curricular Clubs  

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2    

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2   

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6    

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6    

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6     

Attendance     

Last week our whole school attendance was 97.56% which is absolutely brilliant so thank you 

everybody! We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany 

your child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.    

Reception     96.63%     

Year 1     96.67%     

Year 2     99%     

Year 3     98.39%     

Year 4     98.39%     

Year 5     99.26%     

  



     

 

 

 

  

   

    

    

Year 6     93.55%     


